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Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 4:21 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190038

Consumer correspondence for docket 20190038. 
 
 
From: Jack Newton [mailto:JackdNewton@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 4:06 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Increase in my power bill 
 
Hello my Name is Jack Newton I live in Escambia county and have Gulf Power as my only power company and
now I'm finding out that they are raising my power bill due to Hurricane Michael in Panama City  
I dont understand how your commission is alouding this to people who are on a fixed income who are already 
struggling to pay Gulf Power high power Bill's every month due to a Hurricane that happen in Panama City so 
everytime there is a storm we will get our power bill raised? 
I'm sorry but if a rich company like gulf power has to price gouge their customers everytime a storm comes 
along they should close up shop and go out of business  
I guess the Government subsidies that they get is not enough money for their corporate CEO this is truly a 
crime to charge low income customers  
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